
 

 

 

 

 

Grace was trained in basic obedience in the  

Oakland County Teacher's Pet program by a  

resident of Children’s Village. 

 

Dear New Family, 

Grace is a wonderful dog. She is a dog who loves meeting new people. She has come a long way. 

Grace was in Detroit tied up to a tree in a back yard with puppies not yet born. When I first met her 

she was so excited and playful. As the weeks went past she didn’t know how to sit and we got her to 

sit and lay down. Grace is a very loving, playful and alert dog and should go to a hard working, very 

alert family. And just a warning, she loves squirrels. 

Sincerely,  

M (Grace’s Trainer) 

 
A Note From Teacher’s Pet: 

You adopted Grace! PLEASE let us know how she's doing!!! 

It means a lot to the kids to get an update on the dogs they have cared for and 
worked so hard with. They always ask how the dogs are doing in their new home. 
It would be great to give them some positive feedback. 
Thank You! 

Thank you so much for choosing adoption to find your new furry family member! If you have 
any training questions please contact us at our e-mail below. We already know Grace well and 
would be happy to help. All our best!!! 

Rachel Gentz, Diane Shekell, Heidi Ochoa, Nicole Herr, Amy Johnson 
Teacher’s Pet Facilitators 
rachel.gentz@teacherspetmi.org 
diane.shekell@teacherspetmi.org 
heidi.ochoa@teacherspetmi.org 
nicole.herr@teacherspetmi.org 
amy.johnson@teacherspetmi.org 

For more information about Teacher's Pet visit www.teacherspetmi.org 
 


